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January 28, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Our school safety plan is routinely assessed to ensure that the best practices are in place to protect our 
children.  This plan has been approved and commended by the Georgia Emergency Management 
Agency and the Office of Homeland Security.  Teachers and students are taught what to do in the 
event of fire, severe weather and school lockdowns.   
 
We practice so that our students, faculty and staff have the knowledge to protect themselves and so 
they know what to do if a situation arises.  Our School Messenger automated system is capable of 
calling every parent in a matter of minutes to help keep you fully informed. 

This Wednesday, January 29, 2020, our staff and students will be practicing our code yellow, code red 
and code red active intruder drills with the students.  These drills are practiced to ensure that 
everyone understands what to do in an emergency situation.  

In closing, if there were an emergency, student and staff safety would be my first priority.  These 
procedures and practices are designed for their protection.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 
have questions or suggestions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Heath Burch 
Principal 
Perry Middle School 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


